
 
 
 

         January 24, 2022 
 

 
Brian Haughey 
27 Sturbridge Road 
Holland, MA 01521 
 
Dear Brian Haughey: 
 
Congratulations!  I am pleased to notify you that the Town of Holland has been awarded a 
Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness (MVP) program grant in the amount of $27,000 to complete 
a community resiliency planning process that will examine the community’s vulnerabilities and 
strengths and identify priority actions to build resilience as the climate changes. I want to thank you 
for your commitment to building capacity in your community and working to ensure residents have 
the resources they need to deal with the challenges ahead. We look forward to partnering with you 
on this important issue.  
  
You will be receiving further instructions from the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental 
Affairs MVP program in the coming days. In the meantime, please feel free to contact Kara Runsten 
(kara.runsten@mass.gov) if you have any questions.  

 
 
Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
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